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17, Battery Place,
NEW YORK.

June 28, 1945.
Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 13th April last
having reference to Motor Barﬁes ny_126", ex "L.T.C.No.l",
ny-127", ex "L.T.C.No.Z2, and "y-128", ex "L.T.C.No.3", and the
matter heving been referred to the U.S.Army Aunthorities I
enclose herewith copy of thelr letter of the 11th June from which
you will see that classificatidn by this Soclety will no longer
be rggquired in view of the service in which these small tankers
are now engaged.

As their letter of the 1llth did not give the names of
the vessel a further inqulry was addressed to the Ermy Service
Forces in Washington, who now confirm that the small tankers
pe ferred to in their previlous letter are the &b ove named vessels.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

(signed) W. BENNETT.

Principal Surveyor

. U.S.A. & Canada.
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